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Calaveras County Economic Development Extends Community Survey 

 

Calaveras County Economic & Community Development Department is extending 

the time residents and business owners have to submit their input on the community 

survey. The survey seeks input on what opportunities exist for improving and 

growing our local economy, as well as identifying challenges communities may be 

facing. The County will tabulate responses, provide a summary report of findings, 

and develop priorities that will focus on building a resilient local economy for the 

coming years. 

 

This survey is part of the County’s overall strategic planning process and should only 

take respondents approximately 10 minutes. Your input and opinions are critical!   

 

The survey is available both online and in paper form.  Survey forms will be 

available at each of the County’s eight public libraries. To complete the survey 

please visit: https://forms.calaverasgov.us/Surveys/Community-Economic-

Development-Survey 

 

If you have any questions, or would like a paper survey mailed to you, please 

contact Kathy Gallino at 209-754-6742 or by email at 

KGallino@co.calaveras.ca.us. 
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